
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name: Pendennis   Term :  Summer 2 2023     Theme: Heroes, Villains and Rotten Romans  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello everyone, 

 

As you can see from the lovely snapshot 

of photos we have had a very busy term.  

 

This term we have been continuing to 

focus on our PSHE – Speak out, Stay Safe. 

This has built on our PANTS work we did 

last term. One element within this has 

been thinking about the safe adults in our 

lives who we can go to if we have a 

problem. Also we have talked about how 

to look after our pets and recognising 

when something is kind or unkind and 

what we can do if we need help. 

 

In English we have been looking at 

creating our own story maps, and 

learning that we can change characters 

and environments and explore our own 

ideas. In maths we have been building 

on our multiplication skills, counting in 2’s 

5’s and 10’s. 

 

The other big focuses in Pendennis class 

are our communication and 

independence skills.  

 

Finally, in PE we have been playing 

badminton, and really enjoyed sports 

day. In Art we have been continuing with 

Kandinsky. In history we have been 

looking at Romans, Geography different 

parts of the United Kingdom and Science 

we are studying sound.   

 

So you can see, we have a very busy 

timetable.  

 

Have a good Summer break, 

 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

    

 

   

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Wednesday 19th July 2023 

School starts back on Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 

 


